
22 Jul 2019 

Heartiest Congratulations to the following students for being selected in the On Campus Recruitment 
Drive of “Sterling Holidays”. 

1. Jikku Mathew - Executive Sales  
2. Jerin George - Executive Customer Assurance  

MACFAST corporate relations wishes all the very best for your future endeavour. 

 


